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Dear Ray:

Thank you for your marvelous arrangéments for the Fargo/Moorhead Site
Visit and for the useful discussions, I think we must implement promptly
the meetings with the long-range planning committee and include Yvonne
and anyone else you think is appropriate. We are prepared to move ahead
here, starting in April. I would like us to not lose momentum of your
excellent meeting.

Clearly we're going to stick with you as long as the program exists.
However, I would very much like to hear of any contacts you think we might
make more effectively with educational leaders and social scientists in
the local universities to sit with your committees and provide true
collaboration.

enry BV¥ackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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